Steven Seee

From: Madison Plouffe <madiplouffe@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:10 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Fwd: | support bill H-5351

Thanks,

Madi

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Madison Plouffe <madiplouffe @gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Feb 25, 2025 at 8:19 AM

Subject: | support bill H-5351

To: <househealthandhumanserices@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-baginski@rilegislature.gov>, PolicastroGrou mail.com
<PolicastroGroup@gmail.com>

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter in support of bill H-5351, that proposes all medical professionals and aesthetic professionals in
Rhode Island may work and delegate to the full extent of their scope of practice. If this bill does not pass, | would be
greatly affected. | work at Skin Society RI and if this bill does not pass | could lose my job, the one | worked so hard for
and am so passionate about. | truly believe that you should be able to have a choice in your aesthetic provider. I also
think that the RIDOH guidelines will limit the growth of aesthetic medicine in our state, which is an extremely fast

growing, profitable industry, and it does not increase safety. | think that these restrictions will drive aesthetics away
from our state.

Thank you,

Madison Plouffe
29 North Fairview St, Johnston RI 02919
401-743-8879, madiplouffe@gmail.com




